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Dear Committee Members,

Please vote against this bill. This would cause danger to our police department. Legislation like this in
NYC and it has only caused hundreds of police officers to resign because they have no support
(Especially if wrongly accused). And there will be false claims- it is obvious since there is bias by many
in BLM movement towards all cops based on very bad actions of a few. Most of law enforcement are
good and needed. If there were systemic problems in the police force, there should be more training,
police - MORE FUNDING AND SUPPORT.

Thank you, please work towards protecting our police by voting against this anti-police bill. The future
of our Connecticut communities depends on it.

Liz Guaglianone
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